W. H. HUDSON
1126 MERCANTILE SECURITIES BUILDING
DALLAS 1, TEXAS

December 19, 1963

0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Emery C. Arnold

Re: No. 3 Fairfield
14-27N-13W
San Juan County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of December 17, 1963 pertaining to
the tabulation of deviation tests for the above captioned well.

By this time you probably have received the tabulation of de-
viation transmitted with our letter of December 17, 1963 which

should complete the required forms for the above captioned well.

Your courtesy in this matter has been very greatly appreciated.

Very truly yours,

W. H. HUDSON
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J. B. Avant

JBA:cyd

cc: El Paso Natural Gas Company
P. 0. Box 990
Farmington, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. W. M. Rogers




